
From: April Talon
To: Michael Behrendt; Karen Edwards; Christine J. Soutter; Jessica Plante; David Kurz; Rene Kelley; Michael Lynch;

Audrey Cline; Paul Rasmussen (pnrasm@yahoo.com); christies@comcast.net
Subject: RE: Minor Site Committee meeting for Bamee proposed patio
Date: Friday, June 26, 2020 11:40:15 AM

Hi Michael – based on our meeting on site, we ask that the application pitch concrete patio such that
stormwater is not sheeting off patio and onto the roadway.
The small corner patch of existing grass adjacent to the asphalt entrance walkway shall be used as a
infiltration area for this stormwater.
Use 8-10 inches – ¾’ stone layer to infiltrate , with a layer of geotextile fabric. Top filter media should
be 6-8 inches loamy sand topsoil. Plant with material that will stabilize the surface.
 
 
Thank you!
April Talon
 
 
April Talon, PE
Town Engineer
Durham Public Works
100 Stone Quarry Drive
Durham NH 03824
Office #: 603-868-5578
Direct Office #: 603-590-1357
Mobile #: 603-343-3100
 

From: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us> 
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 1:19 PM
To: Karen Edwards <kedwards@ci.durham.nh.us>; Christine J. Soutter <csoutter@ci.durham.nh.us>;
Jessica Plante <jessica.plante@unh.edu>; David Kurz <dkurz@ci.durham.nh.us>; Rene Kelley
<rkelley@ci.durham.nh.us>; April Talon <atalon@ci.durham.nh.us>; Michael Lynch
<mlynch@ci.durham.nh.us>; Audrey Cline <acline@ci.durham.nh.us>; Paul Rasmussen
(pnrasm@yahoo.com) <pnrasm@yahoo.com>; christies@comcast.net
Subject: RE: Minor Site Committee meeting for Bamee proposed patio
 

Reminder.  See you all tomorrow/Friday at 10:00 am on site.  The application is
attached.  Please be prepared with any questions or comments.  If everything is
in order we can make a decision on the project at the meeting or shortly
thereafter.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
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8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 

 
 
From: Karen Edwards 
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:35 AM
To: Michael Behrendt; Christine J. Soutter; Jessica Plante; David Kurz; Rene Kelley; April Talon; Michael
Lynch; Audrey Cline; Paul Rasmussen (pnrasm@yahoo.com)
Subject: Minor Site Committee meeting for Bamee proposed patio
Importance: High
 
There will be a meeting of the Minor Site Committee of the Planning Board as (defined in the Site
Plan Regulations as “one representative from the Planning Board and one representative from each
of the following Town departments: Building/Code Enforcement, Economic Development, Fire,
Planning, Police, and Public Works”) on Friday, June 26, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will take
place on site at 12 Jenkins Court to review a proposal for a patio outside of the Bamee Restaurant. 
 Please determine who from your department will be attending this meeting and let me know by
Thursday, June 18.  I will be sending out a packet of information to each attendee at that time.
 
Karen Edwards
Administrative Assistant
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
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